
From: Charlotte Edwards < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 7:55 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc 
Subject: Special meeting June 3rd 

 
Dear Trustees, 
 
I cannot attend the meeting. 
I am writing to let you know that I support rescinding Bylaw 122.  
 
Charlotte Edwards 
South Pender Island 
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